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Artist’s impression of West Ryde Commuter Car Park, subject to detailed design 

Transport for NSW is delivering additional commuter car parking at West Ryde Station to provide the 
community with more convenient access to public transport and reduce congestion on our roads.  

When complete, the new car park will be located along Ryedale Road and will provide the community with 
approximately 100 additional commuter parking spaces. The car park is expected to be completed and 
open to the community by the end of 2021. 

Progress update 
In February, early site investigation work took place to help inform the detailed design for the new car 
park. 

Upcoming construction work 
During March and April, the following work will occur on the new car park: 
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• The site compound will be established along Ryedale Road, to the south of the station 
• Fencing and shadecloth will be installed around the site compound and the Sydney Trains compound 
• Demolition and removal of existing structures in the Sydney Trains compound 
• Some trees will need to be removed for the new car park – some of these will be offset with 

landscaping at the end of the project and some will be planted in the local area, in consultation with 
Council 

• In mid-April the commuter carpark is planned to be fenced off to allow earthworks and detailed 
excavation work to commence. 

Construction hours 
Work will take place during standard construction hours between 7am to 6pm Monday to Friday and 
8am to 1pm on Saturdays. Deliveries will be scheduled outside of peak times wherever possible to 
minimise disruption to pedestrians and motorists.  

There will be a break from construction over the Easter long weekend from Friday 1 April to Monday 5 
April. 

Changes to commuter parking – from Wednesday 14 April 
In order to complete work on the new car park safely, the existing car park directly next to the station on 
Ryedale Road will close for the duration of construction. The entry to the car park will close at 4pm on 
Wednesday 14 April. The exit will remain operational until 12pm on Thursday 15 April so commuters 
can remove their cars. Please note this car park will become a fenced off construction site from Friday 16 
April.  

 

Keeping you up to date 
We will continue to keep the community informed with regular project updates. More information about the 
project is available on our website www.transport.nsw.gov.au/westryde. If you would like to sign up to 
our project mailing list, please contact us on 1800 684 490 or email projects@transport.nsw.gov.au. We 
send project updates via email monthly. For all urgent enquiries or complaints regarding construction 
activities, please call our 24-hour Construction Response Line on 1800 775 465.  
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